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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

We hope you had a great weekend. 

Attendance 

House Team Winner: Foss 

Attendance Winners 

Class Winner: Willow 98.41% 

Individual 100% Raffle: Henry G 

Whole School since start of academic year (96% expected) = 94.95% 

Whole School last week = 97.8% 

 

 

Dance Workshops 

 

On Wednesday & Thursday this week, we have organised Dance taster sessions for 

each class. These are led by Charlotte Dickens who runs a club at Cliffe Village 

Institute. 

 

There is no need for children to have PE kits. 

 

 

 

Leeds Rhinos 

 

We have also arranged for Leeds Rhinos to deliver an assembly this week, 

focussing on teamwork and inclusivity. 

 

As part of this we have been able to secure a special ticket offer for children, 

families and staff for Leeds Rhinos v Castleford Tigers on Sunday 2nd March. (Please 

note, this is not a school trip – you would be attending as a family/group!). 

 

Further details will be sent shortly. 
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Reminder… 

Bingo Night – Friday 24th January – 6.00pm Start 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wrap Around Care 

 

I am really please/excited to let you know that we are in the final stages of setting up wrap around care, 

here on site at Hemingbrough. 

 

Provision will be run by “Little Ducks” and we are confident that it will be up and running after the Easter 

holidays.  

 

Further information will be sent once all our plans are finalised. 

 

 

Sporting Achievement 

Don’t forget to keep sending children’s out of school sporting achievements to Mrs Chappell 

so that we can celebrate them in our weekly celebration assembly 

 


